From: F TWIGGE
Sent: 06 February 2013 23:09
To: Planning
Subject: Application No.12/01802/REM
Dear Caroline Roche

 

We have viewed the plans and note that the gardens are short and therfore the houses will be in close proximity, we will

also lose our privacy and will be directly overlooked into our garden and living room.

In the winter months when the sun is low, it shines directly into the living room - any additional warmth in the house is a 

bonus.  This sunlight will be blocked out by the build.

We assume that they have allocated sufficient parking spaces for the large number of dwellings they plan to build?

 

Regards

Mr & Mrs T Twigge

7 Keyser Rd

Bodicote

Banbury

OX15 4AN

